From: NCTEevents@ncte.org < NCTEevents@ncte.org>

Sent: Tuesday, May 13, 2025 12:33 PM

To: Samantha Simmons <sks0130@auburn.edu>

Subject: 2025 NCTE Annual Convention Proposal Decision



Dear Samantha Simmons,

Thank you for your proposal submission for the 2025 NCTE Annual Convention, "Dream Boldly." The response to the Call for Proposals was enthusiastic and inspiring. It was a great honor to learn about the work of our colleagues, and selecting from the proposals was extremely difficult. Proposals underwent an extensive peer-review process, with each being considered by at least four different reviewers.

I am pleased to inform you that your proposal[s] below has been accepted for the 2025 NCTE Annual Convention that will be held November 20–23 in Denver, Colorado.

Abstract Title	Status	Role
The Reading Wars Strike Back: Reimagining Secondary Reading Instruction through Reflective Coaching Experiences	Accepted	d Author